
October 25, 1978

TOM C. COOPER, Editor

Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, NM 87501

Dear Laura:,

I apologize for being so late in responding to your letter 
concerning the use of your work.

First, we were desperate and needed a couple of your images 
to round out that issue. I deeply regret not giving Texas 
credits That was an oversight on my part, as you had 
discussed this with me.

I am waiting to use your portfolio when I can get Maggie 
Wilson over to interview you. And finally, I have to have 
an issue where /I can run a black and white portfolio.
It has to be just the right situation because our readers 
expect color, and we don’t want to frighten them off with 
black and white.

I'll stay in touch and talk with you before running any 
photos, in order to avoid any problems.

I hope all goes well with you. Sure anxious to’see your 
book when it's out.
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